
 

 
 
 
 

Young Humanitarians at Work 

 
Sanskriti applauds the efforts of Aliyah Chadha of X-H and Amairah Chadha of VIII-A, 

who have started a new initiative of feeding the needy during these trying times. 

Along with their family, these girls have been providing wholesome food to over 100-

150 people twice a week. They aim at establishing a fully registered NGO by the name 

of NEVER ENOUGH. Their humble endeavour has already generated interest among 

many people who have graciously offered donations. 

 
Sanskriti lauds the humanitarian efforts of these young students. 

 

 


